MINUTES OF THE
MEETING OF THE FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY

ON October 15, 2014

President LaMesa Yarborough called the meeting to order. A quorum was present. The librarian staffs,
Martha Young and Joseph Marsh attended.

Martha gave the invocation.

The minutes from July 2014 were table.

The treasurer’s report was table.

Discussion of the McKee Funds looking into DVD'’s, book shelves, carpet, games and equipment for the
Tiger Den Game Room.

Discussion on the Tiger Den Game Room about selling snacks to the children, getting more games for
the PlayStation 3 and getting a PlayStation 4. The board request each item to be itemizes when the
Friends of the Library meets in January 21, 2015.

Martha gave the library report and Joseph gave the Tiger Den Game Room.

Motion to adjourn was made by Sam Harlan, seconded by LaMesa Yarborough.




